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Representative Vruwink:

This is a redraft of LRB−3171/1.  In this version, DATCP is responsible for the
administration and enforcement of the prohibition contained in the draft.  Please
contact me if you have any questions.

Christopher T. Sundberg
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−9739
E−mail:  christopher.sundberg@legis.state.wi.us


